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2024 Georgia Municipal Clerk of the Year Award 

The Georgia Municipal Clerks Association (GMCA) is accepting nominations for the prestigious award of 

2024 Municipal Clerk of the Year. Each year the GMCA recognizes a Municipal Clerk whose Municipal 

Governing Body/Management has submitted a nomination for the award based on the following: 

• Membership in GMCA- this is a mandatory requirement.

• Job performance, experience, accomplishments, quality of work.

• Length of service.

• Professional development - leadership, education, and service.

• Invaluable support to the staff and community.

This annual Award is an incredible opportunity to recognize individuals amongst a community of Municipal 

Government peers. Please consider submitting a nomination for your Municipal Clerk to the 2024 Municipal 

Clerk of the Year Award Committee. 

Nominations MUST include 1) Nomination/Questionnaire form which is attached for your convenience. Please 

feel free to attach a bio or resume of the clerk. Nominations are being accepted through May 15, 2024. Email 

to Deborah.Walker-Reed@stmarysga.gov.

The Clerk of the Year Award recipient will be announced at the June 2024, GMA Annual Convention in 

Savannah. 

If you have any questions, please email Deborah Walker-Reed, City Clerk for the City of St. Marys, Chairperson 

for the Municipal Clerk of the Year Award Committee at Deborah.Walker-Reed@stmarysga.gov. 

GMCA Vision Statement: 

The Vision of the Georgia Municipal Clerks Association is to promote integrity and excellence through education 

and professional development, to strengthen and support its Membership, and to enhance its image. 


